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Blanket exemptions of this type end up being disasters! We've seen this from history 

again and again. If specific ports need specific exemptions, pose a bill that lays out 

under what circumstances exemptions could be granted, and then let the public 

debate whether to support it or not. Otherwise, forget it! 


